
January Student Trustee Board Report 

CSLIT General Assembly:  

 Due to the scheduling of exams for the majority of 

the TCDSB’s secondary schools, the January CSLIT 

General Assembly has been cancelled. The next CSLIT GA will take place on February 6th at the 

CEC.  

OSTA-AECO Update:  

This month has been very successful for the Ontario Student Trustee’s Association. As 

both TCDSB Student Trustees are very involved within OSTA-AECO, Joel Ndongmi being on 

the Cabinet for the Catholic Board Council of OSTA-AECO and Rhea Carlisle being the 

Operations Officer on the Executive Council of OSTA-AECO, we are pleased to announce the 

release of The Student Platform.  

Considering this is an election year, OSTA-AECO has decided to release The Student 

Platform. This is a policy directive aimed at the implementation of various student-centered 

recommendations into the educational platforms of various political parties. The full report is 

linked here or can be found on the OSTA-AECO website.  

The Student Platform outlines three areas of concern as identified by the students of 

Ontario; Student Wellbeing, 21st Century Learning, Equitable Access to Opportunities. Each of 

these pillars outline specific recommendations for the government to implement to better serve 

the students of the province. 

As Student Trustees for the TCDSB, we feel strongly that our school board has done 

fantastic things for the student community. The recommendations outlined in The Student 

Platform aims to ensure that all secondary students are receiving the best possible educational 

experience within Ontario.  

http://www.osta-aeco.org/assets/OSTA-AECO-Student-Platform.pdf

